
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
                                                         Head Teacher: Jackie De Saulles (B.Ed.) 

Telephone:020 8688 4216 
Email: office@howard.croydon.sch.uk 
Website: www.howard.croydon.sch.uk 

           Tuesday 24th January 2023 

Dear Year 5 Cannon Street Bridge Parents/Carers, 

Early during the next half-term, our blocked Foundation subject week will be Design and Technology (D&T) in which 

we will focus on building and creating board games. 

To recognise the children’s commitment to learning and conduct the initial stage of our D&T learning, the market 

research and evaluation of existing products, we have planned a trip for both Year 5 classes to go to Ludoquist, the 

board games café in Croydon. 

Year 5 Cannon Street Bridge class will visit Ludoquist on Friday 10th February 2023 between 12pm and 2:45pm 

We will leave school at 11.30am, walk to the venue, and return to school for approximately 3.10pm. 

The cost of the trip is £6.00 per student, which includes time playing the games, a pizza lunch provided by the café 

and a drink.  Please make payment via Parent Pay by Wednesday 1st February 2023.  

Please reply to this email advising whether your child requires a vegan or gluten free option on or before Friday 3rd 

February 2023. 

To email us: 

1. Click / press 'Reply' to this email 
2. Please advise us if your child requires a vegan or gluten free pizza in the body of your email. If this does not 

apply, there is no need to respond 

3. Click / press 'Send' 

Please send your child to school with a healthy snack on this day; they will eat this snack before leaving school to walk 

to Ludoquist. 

Please note that on this occasion, we do not require any parent volunteers. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Grundey and Miss Winser 

Year 5 Class Teachers 
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